
Box Hill Athletic Club Winter Bulletin 2011 No. 11 

Monday 4 July 2011 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Saturday, July 9, Cross Country, Brimbank Park 

Wednesday, July 20, Box Hill Athletic Club Annual General Meeting 

Saturday, July 23, Cross Country, Bundoora 

Saturday, August 6, Road Relays, Sandown 

Saturday, August 13, TRIVIA NIGHT! 

 

BUNNINGS BBQ  

Thanks to all those who helped with the Bunnings BBQ last Saturday. The club has raised over 

$1000 thanks to your efforts. 

 

TRIVIA NIGHT! 

The annual Box Hill Athletic Club trivia night will be held at Chatham Primary School hall on 

Saturday, August 13, starting at 7:00pm. Cost $20 per person. This is the club's biggest fund 

raising and social event for the year so we are hoping that all members can attend. Bring your 

family, bring your friends, book your table of 6 to 10 people now or we can place you on a 

table. Please reply to let us know if you will be attending. 

 

BRIMBANK PARK CROSS COUNTRY 

The next event on the Athletics Victoria XCR'11 calendar is the Brimbank Park cross country in 

Keilor on this Saturday, July 9. Entries are listed below. If you have not yet entered but wish to 

run, please let us know as soon as possible so that we can organise an entry for you. 

Program 

12:00pm 4km cross country (Women U14, U20 and Men U14) 

Zoe Schwerkolt, Emily Taylor-Brown, Grace Brown, Penny Townshend 

12:20pm 6km cross country (Women U16, U18 and Men U16, U20) 

Natalie Ambrose, Amelia Savige, Katherine Foley, Laughlin Norney, Michael Dowel, Will 

Potter, Mitch Milnes, Cam Mackie, Tyler Agius 

12:50pm 6km cross country (Women Open) 

Hannah Deal, Rachel Johnson, Amanda Harper, Jocelyn Keage, Neetha Pai, Rebecca Law, Julie 

Norney, June Petrie, Megan Sloane 

1:35pm 8km cross country (Men U18) 

Dylan Eeles, James Norney 

2:05pm 16km cross country (Men Open) 

Dale Bickham. Steve Dinneen, Chris Hamer, Andrew Hester, Scott Jackson, Steve Kelly, Kieren 

Shah, Adrian Vincent, Stuart Watson, Matt Coloe, John Meagher, Peter Stefanos, Chris 

O'Connor, Bert Pelgrim, James Tennant, Andrew Tunne, Bill Dyer  

BOX HILL ATHLETIC CLUB ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

The club's AGM will be held at the clubrooms on Wednesday night, July 20 commencing at 

7:30pm. All members are encouraged to attend. Also if you are interested in being a part of 

the club committee for 2011/2012, please let us know before this date.  

 

GOLD COAST MARATHON 

Congratulations to Box Hill athletes who competed at the Gold Coast Marathon on the 

weekend. Steve Griffin completed the marathon in 2:55:00 and to Julie Norney who ran 83:44 

and June Petrie who ran 88:18 in the half marathon, while Bert Pelgrim ran 36:30 in the 10km 

event.  

  



  

REGISTRATIONS ARE NOW DUE 

Registration fees are due on April 1 every year. You should have received an invoice, but if 

not, you can download the new forms from the Box Hill website. Your fees will cover Athletics 

Victoria fees, plus the club fees and the club facilities maintenance fee. This fee will cover you 

for this winter season and next track season. These fees also cover you for insurance when 

training and help in the upkeep of our training facilities, so please pay as promptly as is 

practical. 

If you have any questions regarding registration fees, do not hesitate to ask. 
 


